
   

 
September 22, 2023 

 
 
 
Parents and Guardians, 

Parents please refer to the District’s calendar; the first 2-hour early dismissal for 
students will occur on September 29.  Student drop off times should be 2-hours 
earlier than on a normal day.  If your child’s drop-off is scheduled for 3:35 p.m. 
then on Friday, September 29 their drop-off time will be 1:35 p.m.  
 
Looking forward, some dates to keep in mind are: 

September 25, mid-term reports for the first nine weeks,  
November 1 and 2 Parent Teacher Conferences,  
November 7, remote learning for all students, schools will be utilized for 
polling stations.   
 

There will be no school for students on their respective conference day.  Parents 
and guardians, if you have any questions or concerns pertaining to your child’s 
progress please contact their teacher or school counselor.   
 
The Middle School will be conducting their Book Fair next Friday, September 29.  
Please check the website for details. 
 
Homecoming week begins on October 2, there will be a variety of activities and 
events during the week for students to participate in.  Please check the school’s 
websites for details and information.  

Thank you and have a great weekend. 
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